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Synopsis

In the heart of a city teeming with crime and corruption, Detective King
Slater finds himself embroiled in his most perilous case yet. A series of
audacious heists has left the city on edge, and all clues point to a shadowy
organization known only as "The Rogues."
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As Slater delves deeper into the investigation, he uncovers a web of deceit
and treachery that reaches the highest levels of power. The Rogues are not
just ruthless criminals; they are master manipulators, playing a dangerous
game that threatens to bring the city to its knees.

With each step closer to the truth, Slater becomes a target himself. The
Rogues will stop at nothing to protect their secrets, and they are prepared
to eliminate anyone who gets in their way.

In a race against time, Slater must unravel the intricate plot, expose the
identities of The Rogues, and bring them to justice before they plunge the
city into chaos. But can he outsmart these cunning criminals and survive
the perilous game they have set in motion?
About the Author

John Smith is a renowned author of crime suspense novels. His King Slater
series has captivated readers worldwide with its gripping plots, complex
characters, and relentless action. Smith's intimate knowledge of police
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Reviews

"Rogues is a masterpiece of crime suspense. John Smith has crafted a
thrilling and unputdownable novel that will keep you on the edge of your
seat from beginning to end." - Publishers Weekly

"King Slater is back in top form in Rogues. This is a must-read for fans of
crime fiction and suspense." - Booklist



"John Smith's writing is sharp, his characters are unforgettable, and his
plots are always unpredictable. Rogues is another triumph for this master
of crime suspense." - Kirkus Reviews
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